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Next Fox Hills Board meeting 
is set for December 16th, 2021 

 
Don’t forget that voting starts 
Saturday December 4th at 
9am and ends Sunday 
December 12th at 3:00pm. 
Limit of one ballot per 
household. The following 
members are running for the 
Board.  Lee Abbott, Tony 
Forehand, Marvin Emmons, 
Randy Rowe, Holden Smith 
and Terry Beamon. Due to 2 
board members leaving and 
not having any members from 
last year to fill in the spots 
the top 3 votes will be for 3- 
year terms and the next 2 
votes will be for 2-year terms. 
 
Simon will be retiring this 
month. His last official day will 
be December 3rd. Please 
thank Simon for all the years 
of service to the club. Chris 
Matthews will be replacing 
Simon and will take over 
starting December 4th. Please 
stop by and introduce your 

self to Chris. He will do a 

great job. 
 
We will be covering the 
greens for the winter soon 
and will be on temporary 
greens. Until that time please 
do not walk on the greens if 
there is a frost. This will hurt 
the greens. 
 

Due to the time change the 
club house will be closing 
earlier. Do not get upset if 
you stop by in the evening 
and it is closed. Van is good 
about staying open if 
customers are in the club. He 
has done a good job in the 
past of staying open when 
needed. 
 

It took me seventeen years to get three 

thousand hits in baseball. It took one 

afternoon on the golf course. 

Hank Aaron 
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